
Amendment No.1dated 23/11/2021tothebiddingdocumentsto 
 
“Supply, Erection, Retrofitting, Testing and Commissioning of 420kV circuit breakers including dismantling of old circuit breakers at 

Wagoora substation” 
PackageNo.:N2JM/C&M/CS/29(21) 

 
 S No. Reference 

Clause in 
RFQ 
Document 

Existing Provision in the Bidding Documents Amendments 

1. Vol. I, 08 Section-V 
SCC,  Clause 16 

Supplementing Sub-Clause GCC 9.3.1 with the 
following: 
 
Additional Performance Guarantee is not applicable to this 
package. 
 

The ‘Defect Liability Period’ shall be read as 
‘Guarantee/Warranty Period’ 

Replacing Sub-Clause GCC 9.3.1 with the 
following: 

 
The Contractor shall, within twenty-eight (28) 
days of the notification of award, provide a 
performance security for the due performance 
of the Contract in the amount equivalent to 
Three percent (03%) of the Contract Price, 
with a validity upto ninety (90) days beyond 
the Defect Liability Period. The same shall be 
extended by the Contractor time to time till 
ninety (90) days beyond the actual Defect 
Liability Period, as may be required under the 
Contract.  
 
Apart from the Contractor‟s performance 
security, the Contractor shall be required to 
arrange additional performance securities, as 
specified in SCC, within twenty-eight (28) 
days of the notification of award in favour of 
the Employer in the form acceptable to the 
Employer. 
 
Additional Performance Guarantee is not 
applicable to this package. 

 

The ‘Defect Liability Period’ shall be read as 
‘Guarantee/Warranty Period’ 


